










Internal Audit found no evidence of the Council monitoring actual performance against budget during the year as required by Proper 
Practice. However, the Council answered yes to assertion 1 of the Annual Governance Statement, indicating that financial management 
was adequate. In future, the Council should receive budget monitoring reports at least quarterly and minute its consideration.
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